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The Chairman 

LTD – 09, 

Electronics and Information Technology Department, 
Bureau of Indian Standards, 

Manak Bhavan, 

9, Bahadur shah zafar marg, 

New Delhi – 110002. 

 
Sub: Membership in Electromagnetic Compatibility Sectional Committee 
 
Dear Sir 
 
We are a body of Professional Electrical Engineers, working in the field of electrical safety with a 

vision “To make every electrical installation free of accidents such as electrocution and fire due to 

short circuits and increasing the reliability of the electrical installation, thus contributing to the 

saving of life and property and supporting sustainable development”. We are the first body for 

professional electrical engineers in the country with a membership of over 500 individual members 

and more than 20,000 following our technical programs. The list includes scientists from various 

government organisations, officers of electrical inspectorates and engineers working in electrical 

and electronic industry. 

NFE is a registered society and a not-for-profit organisation. We successfully conducted training 

programs on NEC 2023 across India supported by BIS. 

We would like to get membership for LITD 09 committee, as the subject is also related to safety 
and reliability of electrical and electronic equipment used in a low voltage power system. 
 
Principal Member: S. Gopa Kumar, President, NFE 
Alternate member: Anandu G, Member, NFE. 
 
Thanking you and expecting your favourable reply. 
 
For National Federation of Engineers 

 
S. Gopa Kumar 
President 
Mobile: 99625 22244 
president@nfees.org 


